
The ACS reaffirms its commitment to humanise the impact of climate change

The ACS attended the the Climate Mobility Summit, which took place 12-18 September in New York,
within the framework of the United Nations General Assembly (UNGA). ACS Secretary General
Rodolfo Sabonge reiterated the ACS commitment to give a human face to the impact of climate
change. This initiative was reaffirmed at the 9th ACS Heads of State Summit in Antigua, Guatemala,
in May 2023.


